
 

 

 

 
 

How to Request Reconsideration  

from State of Alaska Individual Assistance 
 

Requesting reconsideration from the State of Alaska for earthquake assistance is the final step 

in the state individual assistance program. To do so, applicants to the state individual assistance 

program should visit ready.alaska.gov/earthquake. Be prepared to provide the following 

information:  

 

 FEMA registration number 

 Full amount of assistance you received from FEMA 

 Acceptance of an SBA loan if eligible 

 1-800-659-2955 

 https://disasterloan.sba.gov/ela/ 

 Full amount of assistance received from SBA if eligible 

 Documentation supporting your remaining essential needs 

         (Professional estimates, receipts, invoices etc.) 
 

After applying for reconsideration, state individual assistance will be determined. This amount 

is based on a variety of factors including insurance, federal assistance, and extent of damage. 

The state individual assistance program will not duplicate federal funds or provide assistance 

that exceeds an applicant’s losses. 

If you have questions concerning the State of Alaska Individual Assistance program for the 

2018 Cook Inlet Earthquake, call 855-445-7131 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Monday through Friday. 


